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Comments: Just wanted to express my desire to see all currently open snowmobile areas remain open at this

time.  Areas are being closed across CA including over 70% of the ridable terrain on the stanislaus national

forest.  Due to climate change, more and more lower elevation areas are becoming unridable and even the

higher elevation areas have only been ridable all season two of the past 10 years.  Threat of Lawsuits from

environmental groups shouldn't dictate policy.  As we all know, human powered recreationalists can access

100% of National Forest System Land and the areas that snowmobilers can access areas that actually get

reliable and deep enough snow consists of less than 10% of inyo Lands.  Please keep existing areas open!


